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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to:   
 

•  The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Emmy Baker 8C Euan Cartwright-Owen 8C Mya Kidd 8C 

Millie Simpson 8C Madeleine Campbell-Owen 8T Jessica Whitehouse 8T 

 

• The following Middle School pupil who has achieved 25 Merits: 
Holly Reeson 9C Harrison Smith 9C Hannah Taylor 9T 

Amelia Layden 9S Rowan Smith 9S Navaruban Sanganithy 9S 

Kitty Ellis 9T Megan Grant 9T Ella-Mai Twomey 9T 

Ariana Lister 10C Marley Biney 10S  

 

• The following pupils who have attained Departmental Subject Colours: 
Design Technology Bella Bailey 8C Mya Kidd 8C 

Amelia Van Zyl 9C  

 

• The following pupils who have attained their Subject Leader’s Commendation: 
English Language Truman Woodhall 12C Mortimer Woodhall 12C 

 

• Miles Brewin 7C who has competed in a gymnastics competition achieving 5th place in the Vault.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has supported our new catering arrangement.   Please do top up your ‘School 
Meal Fund’ on ParentPay if you have not already done so.  I hope our students have enjoyed the range as 
much as I have today. 
 
Lincolnshire County Council has advised us of planned road works on the B1196 Willoughby Road, Alford 
due to finish on Wednesday 6 November.  This will lead to bus diversions.  Maps for ‘day and night’ closures 
are attached for your information. 
 
Phase 1: Should now be complete.   
 
Phase 2: There will be overnight road closures up to 6 November.  The road will be open during the day, but 
there no assurances that a large bus will be able to get through, Hunt’s will be extending their 96 service 
diversion, to add the market place and South Street bus stops to the excluded stops on the route and the 
pickup/drop off points will be at the Anchor/The Co-op (unless services are authorised to use the turning 
circle, then they will not be affected for school drop off).  No services, unless using the turning circle, will be 
using the market place/South street/bottom of Finsbury Street stops. 
  

29 October 2024 

 

Well done Miles on your 
achievement! 

https://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/html/information/index.php?p=weeklymenu


 

 

A further reminder of some forthcoming dates for your diary (please do check the intranet or school website 
for a full list of calendar dates): 
 

• Our Y9 Parents’ Evening is on Thursday 7 November, booking forms have been distributed to students, 
a copy is attached. 

• Y8 Stay Safe Day is on Tuesday 12 November, Y8 will be off timetable all day. 

• Our Sixth Form Open Evening is on Thursday 28 November 2024; 6.00 pm – 8.00 pm.   
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher  
 

https://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/html/information/index.php?p=calendar

